
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Supply Chain Network – Making Opportunities, Visible, Accessible and Winnable! 

Any links featured in this document are designed for information purposes only. The article/s have been collated 
from various sources and in no way reflect the views of East Riding of Yorkshire Council. Whilst the information 
provided is as accurate and up-to-date as possible, there may be updates on individual websites. Before you rely 
on the information in this document, you must verify with the appropriate sources. 

Viasea Starts New Container Service Directly from UK to 4 Norwegian Ports 
 
The shipping company Viasea will start a new, direct route from Immingham on 
1 May. The new route will call at four Norwegian ports, calling at Oslo on 
Wednesday, Moss and Larvik on Thursday and Kristiansand on Friday. This 
route will therefore provide direct access to the whole of southern Norway and 
will run weekly. 
 
Heavy Lift News, 8 April 2021 
https://www.heavyliftnews.com/viasea-starts-new-container-service-
directly-from-uk-to-4-norwegian-ports/ 
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